
Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers,

It’s hard to believe that we have crossed the half way point of the first half of Autumn 
Term!  Time is flying and already after four weeks the children are showing incredible 
adaptability to school expectations and routines.  

I was delighted that Apple Class yesterday were able to enjoy a special treat because of 
their recent excellent behaviour and attitude to learning.  I have to commend my hard-
working staff for this.  They have settled in so well and have already done a magnificent 
job in creating a perfect environment for the children to feel safe, happy and eager to 
learn.  This week’s learning has included a history walk to Sayers Croft, where Years 1 
and 2 saw the amazing Roman road archaeological dig.  They also had a second visit to 
Sayers Croft on Thursday for Forest Schools, which was great fun!  Many thanks to the 
parent volunteers who helped support us and of course to the superb team at Sayers 
Croft.  Apple Class have enjoyed learning the story of Jack and Jill this week, while Holly 
have started some super Christmas painting.  Clearly there is a lot of creativity in the 
school!  Well done to the winners of our Christmas Pudding Label competition: Michael 
in Apple, Tilly in Holly and Ralph in Cherry.   

Next week please remember our Harvest Service
on Monday at 9.15am in the church.  All parents 
are welcome!  There is another important date 
for your diaries: our PTA Christmas Fair is on 
Saturday 9 December.  Please do what you can 
to support the PTA at their AGM on 12 October.
Thank you!

Have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes,

Mr. Walters
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Autumn Term 2023
October
Mon 2nd Harvest Festival at church with parents 

@9.15am
Thurs 5th Forest School for Apple class
Fri 6th NHS Flu Immunisation all classes
Fri 6th Year 2 Football Festival at Longacre 
Tues 10th Individual school photos
Thurs 12th Forest Schools at Sayers Croft for Y1&Y2
Tues 17th Parents Evening
Thurs 19th Forest School for Apple class
Fri 20th Drop ins
Fri 20th PTA Tuck Shop
23rd-27th HALF-TERM
Mon 30th INSET DAY
Tues 31st All children return

November
Thurs 2nd Forest Schools at Sayers Croft for Y1&Y2
Fri 17th Children In Need Mufti Day
Thurs 23rd Pied Piper performance in school
Thurs 23rd Forest School for Apple class
Fri 24th Drop ins
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Thurs 30th Forest Schools at Sayers Croft for Y1&Y2

December
Tues 5th Apple class Nativity @10am
Wed 6th last French Club
Thurs 7th Forest School for Apple class
Thurs 7th Holly & Cherry Nativity @9.30am
Thurs 7th Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas 

Lunch
Fri 8th Holly & Cherry Nativity @9.30am
Sat 9th PTA Christmas Fair
Thurs 14th PTA Christmas Party lunch & Christmas 

Party
Fri 15th End of term Service @9.15am
Fri 15th School finishes @1.30pm

Awards –29/09/2023 
Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple   Felix
Holly Amelie
Cherry Leo
Headteachers Award
Apple       Tianna
Holly Tilly
Cherry     Frida

Attendance Award
The class with the 
highest 
attendance this 
week is:

HOLLY CLASS

Congratulations!!

Christmas Pudding
Thank you for all the wonderful entries, the 

winners have been chosen. Congratulations to 
Michel in Apple

Tilly in Holly
Ralph in Cherry

The order forms will be coming out to you on 
Tuesday 3rd October. 

Harvest Festival Service
Monday 2nd October 9.15 at St Peter & St Pauls 

Church - Parent are welcome 

Cranleigh Arts Centre
is offering lovely activities over half-term. See 

attachment

PTA Corner - You are the PTA!
The PTA are holding their AGM at the school on 

Thursday 12th October at 5.30 - 6.30pm.
All parents are welcome to attend.

It will be a great chance to learn about what 
the PTA does to support the school, hear about 
how money raised has been spent, and find out 
what exciting events we have planned for the 

year ahead. We already have volunteers for our 
main committee roles, but we welcome your 

ideas, an extra pair of hands, and any skills you 
can bring to help us support our lovely school.

More Christmas
Currently the children are creating their own 
Christmas cards in class. We will send them 

home next Friday for you to complete your order 
and return to school at the very latest by 

Thursday 19th October

A gentle reminder: 
please do not use 
mobile phones 
while on the 
school site.  Thank 
you.


